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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 12th June 2007
QUESTION No. 8
QUESTION: Councillor E. Walsh
“To ask the Manager for an up date on the development of the bowling green at the Community Centre Greenhills and will he make a statement on the issue?”
REPLY:
A tender for the construction of the bowling green is scheduled to be advertised in week beginning 11.06.07 with a return date of mid-July.  On receipt and examination of successful tenders  contract for the construction of the bowling green will be awarded.
